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February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
GCSE Art visit to Berwick Church 

 
 
To support GCSE Art students with their current exam preparatory project, we are planning a visit 
to Berwick Church where they can make drawings and take photographs of the site and its’ 
artworks; which can be used as evidence for A.O.s 1 and 3.   
 
The visit will take place on Monday 26 February from 9.00am to 12.00pm. Students will travel by 
minibus to and from the venue. There is no cost for this trip. Students will need to bring their 
project sketch books and a camera or phone. They will not need to wear school uniform, but will 
need to wear appropriate clothing for outdoors. 
 
Please complete the consent form on ParentPay no later than Tuesday 20 February. If you do not 
have access to ParentPay please email Parentpay@seafordhead.org and they will send you an 
activation code. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email me at jamesgrover@seafordhead.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Grover 
Head of Art 
 


